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Dear Parents/Carers
As you are all aware our class assembly is very soon – Friday 6th March! We are all working very hard in school to make sure our performance is perfect for you and we are all very excited for you to watch!

Please could you support your child at home to learn their lines and the songs to ensure our performance is the best it can be!
With regard to costumes, please could you send your child in with their World Book Day costume on Friday morning (6th March) in a bag with their name on please. 

We will aim to start the performance at 2:50 and should be about 20 minutes long as we know many of the children have brothers and sisters who need collecting from other schools.
Any questions please do not hesitate to ask either by homelink diary or by seeing me on the playground.
Thank you for your continuing support.

Miss C Watson 

